
ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER- 23rd April 2021 

 

 

 

We have had a lovely week in school this week. It has been fantastic to see and hear 

the children enjoying playing on the field in the lovely sunshine! Our children are 

continuing to work hard with positive attitudes and smiling faces! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Kits Reminder 

On the day your child has PE, they should come to school dressed for PE activity. A school sweatshirt 

and polo shirt are still acceptable for this. Your child can then wear tracksuit bottoms, leggings or 

shorts with trainers. The timetable for PE sessions is shown below: 

Monday- Class 7 and Class 4 

Tuesday- Class 2 and Class 8 

Wednesday- Class 3 

Thursday- Class 5 and Class 6 

Friday- Class 9 and Class 10 

Punctuality Reminder 

It is vitally important that your child arrives at school promptly at their designated time. We have an 

increasing number of children arriving late to school each day, which is impacting on their learning. If 

your child is late, they are missing out on important learning opportunities. 

 

Parking- Polite Reminder  

The safety of our children, parents, carers and neighbours is our priority. If you need to bring and 

collect your children to and from school by car, please be considerate of where you are parking, e.g. 

not blocking driveways, pavements, entrances to side streets/back lanes etc.  



 

         STAR OF THE WEEK  

Mrs Elder - Class 1 Chrisy B Mr Soulsby  - Class 6 Levi S 

Mrs Jones - Class 2 Lewis H Mrs Burkill  -  Class 7 Emily S 

Mrs Jeavons  - Class 3 Danika B Miss Jones  -  Class 8 Megan R 

Miss Strophair  -  Class 4 Alexis B Mrs Summerson  -  Class 9 Aiden H 

Mrs Wakes  -  Class 5 Aimee H Miss Wilkinson  -  Class 10 Finley T-S 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

 

May Day Bank Holiday:  Mon 3rd May 

Half Term Holiday:         School Closes Fri 28th May - Reopens Tues 8th June 

            (Mon 7th June is a Teacher Training Day) 

Summer Break:           School Closes Fri 16th July 

                                         (Mon 19th and Tues 20th July are Teacher Training Days) 

 

Have a happy and safe weekend from all of us at Etherley Lane! 


